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I am honored to receive the very prestigious King Faisal Award and I am happy to 

accept it. It is wonderful to be given such an award for working on something I so 

enjoy doing. Much of the work I am recognized for has been worked on by graduate 

students and postdoctoral fellows who deserve much of the credit. I especially would 

like to recognize my colleague Fu-Ren Frank Fan who expertly assisted me for many 

years. I would like to thank my family for their support over the years and also my 

colleague, Cynthia Zoski, who assists me now and who is accompanying me to this 

grand occasion. 

 


